November &, 1989

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Oivision of Contracts and Property Management
Contract Negotiation Br, 2; P-1042
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attn: Patricia Smith

Suhject: NRC Solicitation No. RS-RES-39-083
dest and Final Offer

Dear Ms

In response to your letter dated November 2, 1989, SC&A, INC. is pleased
Lo submit this best and fina)l offer for the provision of technical
assistance te the NRC for rulemaking and regulatory analysis for
requirements primarily involving administrative and procedural
modifications to NRC licensed facilities. Our submission is provided in
two parts as follows:

Part 1 - One (1) original and § copies of the clarifications
to our technical proposal. This volume answers the questions
posed in discussions held or. October 25th, ard contained in
the enciosure to your letter.

Volume 11 - One (1) original and 5 copies of the Revised Cost
Proposa’l

We thank you for considering our proposal, and look forward to working
with the staff on this important project Questions of a contractual or

technical nature pertaining to this proposal should be addressed to the
undersigned at (703)893-6592.

Sincerely,
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Sanford/ Cohen
President
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